Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung

Sent: Thursday, May 20, 2021 10:11 PM

To: Robin Orlansky

Cc: Dan Cucchi

Subject: RE: Letter to San Mateo Re Highlands Grading Permit Amendment

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Robin,

FYl, the Community Development Director has extended the comment period for the EIR Addendum by 30 days to 5pm
onlJune 17, 2021.

Thanks

From: Robin Orlansky <rorlansky@aklandlaw.com>

Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 3:30 PM

To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>

Cc: Dan Cucchi <DCucchi@aklandlaw.com>

Subject: Letter to San Mateo Re Highlands Grading Permit Amendment

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Please see attached.

Best,
Robin

Robin Orlansky
Legal Assistant for Diane Kindermann
and Daniel S. Cucchi
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